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The proposed Testing requirements in LD104 are not viable for the medical program. 
We as a state have built the program a way that allows for small scale operation. This 
created a space that many have spent years operating and building business slowly 
through sweat equity all while navigating the ever changing rules and regulations.  
This is a change that would end this model. Please do not pass LD104 and help the 
people of Maine stay in buisness.


